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Australian Identity Revolution Technology in Romania

DataDot Technology announced the conclusion of a Protocol with the 
General Inspectorate of Romanian Police at a press conference in 
Bucharest on 6 March (pictured). Under the Protocol, DataDot's 
technology will be used to prevent theft of motor vehicles and their 
component parts and assemblies, and to recover and identify stolen and 
counterfeit assets and documents. Ten thousand police officers will use 
DataDot equipment as a trial until the end of 2006. For more 
information, contact Dana Usvat in Bucharest on Tel (40 21) 316 75 59, 
Email dana.usvat@austrade.gov.au 
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